NEBRASKA

Good Life. Great Mission.

DEPT OF CORRECTIONAL SERVICES

December 17th, 2024

Julie Montpetit

Edmonton Canada, -

RE: Visiting Restriction
Dear Julie Montpetit:

This letter is to inform you that all your visits (virtual and in person) with Nicholas Ely # 77049 are
suspended indefinitely. This is due to the overall security risk presented by you being complicit in and
helping Ely facilitate continyous violations of NDCS regulations. These violations include unauthorized
business practices, participating in unauthorized electronic public communications, and unauthorized
phone communications.

If you have any questions regarding your status, feel free to submit in writing to the Warden.

Sincerely,

Dol A

Taggart Boyd — Warden

cc: Visiting
Unit Manager
Inmate
Warden
Inmate file

Rob Jeffreys, Directol
Department of Correctional Services

RECEPTION AND TREATMENT CENTER
PO Box 22800 Lincoln, NE 68542-2800
Phone 402-479-6266  Fax 402-472-6100

corrections.nebraska.gov
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